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Update from the Inspector 30 September 2020 

In response to the Council’s request, the hearings stage of the examination will 
commence in the week beginning 11 January 2021. It is expected that the 
hearings will continue during the weeks commencing 18 and 25 January and 8 
February. A detailed programme for the hearings, my Matters and Questions 
document and guidance for participants will be published in due course. The 
Council is progressing work on its responses to a number of queries I raised in 
my ED6 document and it is expected that the remaining work will be 
completed and published by the end of October.     
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